
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bringing the past to life! 

St Anne’s Catholic Primary School  
History Curriculum Celebration 2021 

By Miss K. Williams (History Subject Leader) 

During 2020 and 2021, a period of 
History that future generations will 
look back on and study, the pupils of 
St Anne’s have continued their hard 
work of discovering, 
commemorating and studying other 
periods of time for our country and 
the world.  
 

 
 
During the Autumn Term children in 
Year 2 focused on the history right 
on their doorstep, with a focus on 
Ormskirk. The pupils were able to 
learn about local landmarks and 
their significance and even created 
famous Ormskirk gingerbread men! 
 
After a year of gratitude for our 
NHS, Year4 appropriately studied 
the history of this British institution. 
They heard firsthand accounts from 
people who remembered its 
creation and the ability to then get 
glasses and help with their teeth. 

They also discussed how Aneurin 
Bevan’s vision was different to how 
it eventually turned out.  
 
As always in November St Anne’s 
fell silent at 11am on 11th November 
to mark Remembrance Day. 
Through poems, art and research 
pupils remembered those lost in 
conflict during the First and Second 
World Wars and more modern 
conflict.  
 

 
 
Even with the school closures during 
Spring Term pupils continued their 
History learning, but with the help 
of parents as well as teachers.  
 
For example, Year 3 looked closely 
at the Roman Empire and its effect 

on Britain. One aspect they focused 
on was the strength on the Roman 
Army. They even created their own 
Roman shields ready for battle 
when they returned to school! 

 
 
In the Summer Term Year 1 turned 
the clock back to 1912 and the 
infamous sailing of the Titanic. They 
even had a day dressed for the 
occasion ready to enjoy afternoon 
tea and dancing, just as passengers 
had over 100 years ago before the 
most famous maritime disaster in 
History.  
 

 
 
Future historians are developing 
their love of this subject even at a 
young age and it’s wonderful to see! 
 
 


